
 
March 20, 2025  

MEMORANDUM FOR: Olivia Bradley  
 Senior Procurement Executive and Director of Acquisition 

Management 
 Office of Acquisition Management 

FROM: Analee Striner-Brown  
 Acting Assistant Inspector General for Audit and Evaluation  

SUBJECT: Audit of the Department’s Past Performance Evaluations and 
Oversight of Accenture Contracts (#2025-516) 

We are initiating an audit of the U.S. Department of Commerce’s contract awards to 
Accenture Federal Services LLC (Accenture). Our objective is to assess the effectiveness of the 
Department's past performance evaluations and oversight of contract awards to Accenture.  
  
We plan to begin this work immediately. Our team will contact your audit liaison to schedule 
an entrance conference to discuss the specific nature of our audit with you, including our 
objective and scope, time frames, and any potential requests for data. If you have any questions 
about this audit, please contact me at (202) 893-8759 or Kelley Boyle, Director for Acquisition, 
Procurement, and Grants, at (202) 253-0856.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

cc: Molly A. Shea, Deputy for Procurement Management and Deputy Senior Procurement 
Executive, Office of Acquisition Management  

      Christopher Wallis, Associate Director for Shared Services Procurement and Senior 
Bureau Procurement Official, Office of Acquisition Management 


